| Say NO to Plan Bay Area 2050!
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To: EIR Comments <eircomments@bavareametro.aov>:

| *External Email*

Dear MTC/ABAG,

Your Bay Area Plan 2050 ignores our need for affordable housing, our historic
droughts, creates high levels of congestion, pushes up already high housing costs,
increases local taxes, ignores changing work patterns, and eliminates local zoning
control.

As an unelected regional planning agency, you have ignored California government
codes requiring you to hold open meetings to explore ways to disperse housing
throughout the Bay Area. | insist that you open your meetings to the public.

| am a concerned Palo Alto homeowner and adamantly oppose your plan. Please
provide a written response.

Resiectfulli, Carolin V. Garbarino





